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NOTICE OF MEETING OF THE STERLING COUNTY
UNDERGROUND WATER CONSERVATION DISTRICT

A PUBLIC MEETING will convene at 1:00 PM on the 8" day of SEPTEMBER, 2025, in the
Sterling County Underground Water Conservation District Office, 612 4™ Street, Sterling City,
Texas. The purpose of this meeting is to accept public comment on the proposed FY 2025-26
Budget and proposed 2025 Tax Rate. The proposed 2025 Tax Rate is $0.015588 per $100 of
valuation. The proposed tax rate is the no-new-revenue tax rate and will not increase taxes.
Information on the proposed FY 2025-26 Budget and 2025 Tax Rate can be found at the District
homepage, at http://www.sterlinguwed.org/ .
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CERTIFICATE

THE STATE OF TEXAS &

COUNTY OF STERLING  {}

[, Jerri McCutchen, Clerk of the County Court in and for Sterling County, Texas, hereby certify that the above and
foregoing instrument is a true and correct copy of the original “Notice of Meeting” as filed by in my office on
ugust 22 ,AD.2025. |
GIVENJUNDER MY HAND AND SEAL OF OFFICE, this the ZZ”d day of ﬂgggu §t ,AD. 20&.
Jerri McCutchen, Clerk, County Court

Sterling County, Texas .
By: Deputy



